
LeAnn Rimes’ Ex Dean Sheremet
Is Married

LeAnn  Rimes  isn’t
the only happily remarried half of her broken marriage to Dean
Sheremet.  Now, Sheremet has tied the knot with photographer
Sarah Silver, according to People.  The pair became engaged in
November of last year.  After being married by a City Clerk,
the proud husband posted a video of he and his bride stepping
out of the office.  He was wearing a gray suit with no tie and
his new wife was wearing a short one-shoulder red dress while
holding  a  bouquet  of  flowers.  Congratulations  to  the
newlyweds!

How do you know when you’re ready to move on after a breakup?

Cupid’s Advice:

Dean Sheremet and LeAnn Rimes were married for seven years
before calling it quits.  Now, both of them seem happy in new
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marriages.  Cupid has some tell-tale signs that it’s time to
move on:

1. You’re smiling: Perhaps you don’t have a smile on your face
all the time, but it’s important that you’ve recovered from
your past relationship enough that you’re able to let loose
and have a good time.  No one wants to date a frowny-face.

2. You’ve established independence: When you get out of a long
relationship, it’s important to come into yourself again and
regain all of the things that make you, you.  Once you’ve done
that, it’s much more likely you’re ready for a new and healthy
relationship.

3. You’ve tied up loose ends: “She has a lot of baggage” is
not something you want to hear about yourself.  Make sure
you’ve  gotten  close  on  your  past  relationship  before  you
attempt to bring someone new into your life.

How did you know when you were ready to move on? Share your
thoughts below.


